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MINUTES

Letterston Community Council held their Ordinary Monthly Meeting at 7.30 p.m. on
Monday 21 November 2016 in the Memorial Hall, Letterston.  

Members Present:, B Johnson (Chair), R Davies, M Harries, J Williams, J Gwilt, B
Homer

In attendance: H Smith (Clerk/Treasurer)

Apologies
Cllr T Richards, B Morgan

Minutes
The minutes of the meeting of Monday 17 October 2016 were signed.  Proposed  R
Davies, 2nd  J Williams.  All in favour. 

Clerk's report on matters arising from last meeting
CCTV – under correspondence.
Fireworks – Chair thanked R Davies for organising the fireworks display.  Clerk to
pay in £111.77 into bank from collection.
Remembrance  Sunday –  Clerk  to  send  cheque  for  £50  to  Royal  British  Legion.
Proposed R Davies, 2nd J Williams.  Chq #686.
Clerk to send letter of thanks to Jo Taggart who cleans the Memorial, tidies around it
and paints it throughout the year.  Clerk to send letter to B Homer who will pass it on.

Declarations of Interest
None.

Planning
16/0577/PA  –  erection  of  agricultural  outbuilding  at  Gwynfa,  St  Davids  Road,
Letterston – REFUSED.
16/0721/PA – no objections.

Finance
£30  invoice  from  Letterston  Village  Store  for  Queens  Celebration  –  proposed  J
Williams, 2nd B Homer. Chq #687.
£30 invoice from PCC for Code of Conduct  advert  – proposed J  Williams,  2nd B
Homer. Chq #688.

PCC's Report
Cllr T Richards was not in attendance.
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Correspondence
Letter  from CHC – noted.   Clerk  to  send a  response  saying there  was  a  lack  of
information as to what they actually do so we are not able to respond to a survey.
Bus survey – noted.
BT payphone removal – Clerk to contact them asking for it to stay as it  has been used
65 times in the last year.
CCTV quote – Clerk to find out if what we want to do is legal before going ahead.

Other Items
B Johnson and B Homer attended the 1st Letterston Brownies 40th celebration on 5th

November and asked the Clerk to write a thank you letter.
M Harries – when you pull out from the Commons car park there is a buddleia that is
blocking the view.  J Gwilt to cut down.
R Davies – suggested a Christmas tree for the Square.  He will get one for the first
week in December.

Meeting closed 8.20pm

Date of next meeting – Monday 16 January 2017


